
 
 

20th May 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

YEAR 2 LEAVERS MEMORABILIA 
 

Year 2 Leavers Memorabilia is now available to pre-order. 
PLUS this year we are introducing a Hoody! 

 
For those of you that haven’t had children leave Year 2 previously, it has become somewhat 
of a tradition to produce a class tea towel for you to purchase as a lovely keepsake of your 
child’s time in the Mead. The children will draw a self-portrait, along with their name at 
school, which we will collate and assemble and have printed in time for the end of the 
summer term. 
 
However, this year we have introduced a child’s hoodie too which will feature every child in 
the years name instead of a drawing. 
 
The price of the tea towel is £6.00, and the hoodie is £18.00 and will be available in one size 
aged 7-9.  
 
We have also created the Ultimate Package which includes the Tea Towel and the Hoodie 
for £23.00 (saving £1)  
 
To purchase these simply go onto PTA-Events 
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/themeadpa/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=37080 
 
IMPORTANT - we cannot include your child’s name on their class tea towel or hoody unless 
you confirm that it is okay to do so.  You need to contact your class rep by Thursday 27th 
May 2021 to confirm whether you would like your child to be included or not. 
Unfortunately, we cannot take late orders, so please let your rep know by the deadline and 
make sure you purchase any memorabilia you would like through PTA events by this date 
too.  We do need to reach a minimum of 50 orders of the tea towels for these to proceed. 
 
Please see the following link for an example of the tea towel 
https://www.countrysideart.co.uk/school-giftware  
 
Thank you again for all your support and do get in touch if you have any questions.  
 
The Mead PA 
themeadpa@gmail.com  


